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ROAD CLOSURES 

ON SILVER CREEK 

RD EFFECTING 

COWTOWN 

BOWMEN ARCHERY 

CLUB 
 

We have been made 

aware that Silver Creek 

Rd, between the club and 

Loop 820 will be having 

some major constriction 

beginning this 

November, which will 

result in the road being 

closed to thru traffic for 

6 months to rebuild two 

bridges along that route.  

See below for areas 

affected and Alt Route 

Map to our club when 

this road is closed.  Also 

below is note from 

lakeside Mayor from 

Lakeside Newsletter 

dated Sept 2014. 
 

Please do not hesitate to 

contact me with any 

questions, concerns or 

comments. 
 

Thank you, Chuck 

Hubbard  

[817-709-7169] 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATED MAP FOR FIELD AND 3D RANGES 
 

 Please see the attached updated map of the Field and 3D archery ranges.  We have set 

14 targets along the field range course so that we do not have any issues with two conflicting 

ranges and possible unsafe situations.  This way you can walk thru the field/3D course and 

shoot along the way.  Once the Field Range is completed, there will be target faces up so you 

can shoot both along the way, or one or the other, shooters choice.  We do ask that you only 

shoot an arrow or two at each 3D target and then move to the next target.  This will help 

prolong the life of the targets as well as keep people moving along the course in case anyone 

is coming in behind you.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB Q & A 
Email Questions to cowtowncowpatty@live.com 

 

 This is a new section of our newsletter that we will use to answer frequent questions 

regarding the club, meeting, funding for projects, volunteer opportunities, and range and 

facility rules.  Please email all questions that you would like published to the above newsletter 

email account and we will do our best to get them in our next monthly newsletter. 

THINGS TO COME FOR COWTOWN IN 2015 
 

 As we close out 2014, I’d first like to mention that we do so closing out the best year 

for Cowtown Bowmen Archery Club that I have ever seen.  We will end the year with over 

230 members, with a majority of those being new members to our club.  We are winding 

down the construction of our new Field Archery range, which will allow us to begin to host 

Field Archery shots at our facility as well.  We have ratified a discretionary budget for 2015 

and a shoot schedule for the coming year as well.  But before I look to far forward, I wanted 

to take a moment to thank each and every one of you.  Without the awesome members and 

dedicated board members and directors, none of this would be possible.  You all should be 

proud of the club we have, and the growth each of us helps it attain each year.  Thank you, 

 

 First news about next year, all Club Level shoots will be the two day format we seen 

last year.  Saturday shoot will begin at 10am, cards in by 5pm, Sunday start at 8am and cards 

in a noon with awards to follow.  We will be awarding medallions as we did last year as well 

as having a door prize drawing at each awards presentation for club level shoots. 

 

 Second, We have (2) Range Officers positions available, and really need volunteers to 

step up to fill them as this allows the board and directors to more evenly spread all of the 

work around and nobody gets burned out trying to carry too much of a load.  Keep in mind, 

if you volunteer, you will get your next year’s membership for free, but will be expected to 

help set up and take down the ranges for the shoots.  Please let me or another board member 

know if you may be interested in joining the governing body of the club.  WE NEED YOU.  
☺ 
 

 Lastly, we will be moving to a combo lock for the front gate in 2015.  This will create 

a nice cost savings for the club but we need everyone to be diligent about not sharing the 

gate code with non-members.  We also encourage all members to keep their membership 

card with them and even ask to see other members’ cards when meeting new people at the 

range.  This not only helps us self-police the facility, but also allows for all of our members 

to start dialog and meet one another and build club comradery.   

 

Thank you, 

Chuck Hubbard – Cowtown Bowmen President 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events    
 

Dec 6
th

, 2014 @ 7am  - Set up work party for Toys for Tots shoot 
 

Dec 7
th

, 2014 @ 8am – Toys for Tots Benefit shoot.  Bring one 

unwrapped toy for your entry fee, 20 3D target fun shoot. 

 

Dec  15
th

, 2014 @ 7pm – NO MONTHLY MEETING PLANNED 

 
 

2015 COWTOWN BOWMEN SHOOT SCHEDULE 
 

01/18/15 – Cowtown Membership Drive Shoot [8am – 2pm] 

02/07-08/15 – Cowtown Club Shoot #1 [Weekend shoot, start 10am on Saturday,                       

cards in Sunday at noon] 

02/28–03/01/15 – Winter Trad Championship [8am start, cards in 5pm Sat/1pm Sun] 

03/07-08/15 – Cowtown ASA State Qualifier [10am shotgun start both days] 

03/28-29/15 – Cowtown Club Shoot #2 [Weekend shoot, see above] 

05/16-17/15 – Cowtown Club Shoot #3  [Weekend shoot, see above] 

06/13-14/15 – Cowtown Club Shoot #4 [Weekend shoot, see above] 

06/27-28/15 – Recurve Championship Shoot [8am start, cards in 5pm Sat, 1pm Sun] 

07/18-19/15 – Cowtown Club Championship [8am start, cards in by 5pm Sat/1pm            

Sunday, Awards @ 2pm on Sunday] 

09/13/15 – National Archery Day [8am start, cards in by noon, Awards @ 1pm] 

10/25/15 – Zombie Apocalypse Shoot [8am –2pm] 

12/13/15 – Toys for Tots drive fun shoot – Shoot Entry (1) new unwrapped toy 



Range Location 
9900 Watercress Drive 

Fort Worth, TX.  76108 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO CONTACT COWPATTY EDITOR WITH COMMENTS OR ARTICLES YOU 

WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED, PLEASE EMAIL US AT 

COWTOWNCOWPATTY@LIVE.COM 

2015 COWTOWN BOWMEN CLUB OFFICER LIST  
CLUB OFFICERS:      EMAIL ADDRESS:   PHONE:  
President – Chuck Hubbard    hubbace@live.com             817-709-7169 

Vice President – Donnie Bowman   teambowman1@yahoo.com   682-552-3661 

Secretary – Faith Wheeler    daisuki.da.totoro@gmail.com  817-733-4606 

Treasure - Bob Combest      bcombest@hotmail.com  682-229-0174 

Membership & PR – Kevin Hubbard   kevin.hubbard@graybar.com  817-709-3236 

Club Shoot Dir. – Kevin Powell      Kevin_powell29@yahoo.com   817-412-8152 

Traditional Shoot Dir.–David Kincaid   fence_builder@yahoo.com  682-229-4732 

ASA Shoot Dir. – Rusty Kidder      rustyk54@msn.com   817-606-7898 

Field Archery Dir. – Gerri Dye    gerri.dye@charter.net   817-229-9335   

Webmasters - Glen&Celeste Salsman   salsmang@yahoo.com           ------------ 

Cowpatty Editor - Chuck Hubbard   hubbace@live.com   817-709-7169 

Lead Range Captain – Tim Whitaker    c.t2003@yahoo.com   817-228-6839 

Range Captain - Ray Garcia    goincoastaltackle@gmail.com  817-296-6146 

Range Captain – vacant      

Range Captain – vacant 
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